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W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

We are a democratic school in Toronto 

Peace School begins its educational and
instructional classes for students on January 8th. As
a school with diverse educational programs, we are
here alongside your children. If you want your
children to participate in our daily programs from 9
AM to 3 PM, please get in touch with us.

Peace School is a child-friendly school. Based on the UNICEF
Convention on the Rights of the Child, we prioritize all the
needs and dimensions of children's growth. Simultaneously,
we are a democratic school, meaning we:
Pay attention to children's needs, abilities, and talents,
Structure programs based on children's capabilities,
Involve children in the learning process,
Include families as key partners in the educational process,
Organize all educational programs through collaborative
planning among teachers, students, parents, and
educational planners.

G R E E T I N G S ,  P E A C E - L O V I N G  F R I E N D S !

Choose a Child-Friendly and
Democratic School for Your Children

Commencement of
Peace School Activities

Beginning this month, we have a gift for you. Our gift
is monthly newsletters that we strive to keep
genuinely engaging. These newsletters will inform
you about celebrations, classes, events, and
programs. For more information, you can visit our
Instagram page or our website. Feel free to email us
for additional details.

N E W S L E T T E R



Would you like to volunteer for our Culture of Peace Promoting and Development programs?
We have various programs and sessions to promote a culture of peace. If you are interested
in participating in these programs, please inform us of your readiness for volunteer work. We

can design engaging activities for your expertise. For more information, contact us at
 

cpec@peacechildeducation.ca

We have language classes for your
children on Saturdays and Sundays. We are
prepared to offer diverse classes in
languages such as Persian, Chinese,
Korean, and Arabic. Mother tongue
education classes include literature,
games, and cultural familiarization through
myths, cooking, music, and history. Join our
mother tongue language classes!

Participation stands as a fundamental
principle at Peace School. We actively
promote collaboration among students in
diverse activities, enabling them to assume
responsible roles in social life. Focusing on
individual differences, needs, and interests,
we support students in engaging
collectively in scientific, artistic, literary, and
social activities. Through collaboration, we
contribute to making the world a better
place to live.

W E  A B S O L U T E L Y  L O V E D  W O R K I N G  W I T H  Y O U !

F I N D  O U T  M O R E I N S T A N T  D O W N L O A D

Volunteer Opportunities

Mother Tongue Education Participation in 
Peace School



W W W . P E A C E F O R C H I L D R E N . C A

@peaceschool_toronto  |  info@childrenforpeace.ce
tel: +1 (905) 709-9990

Organizations with which we cooperate

L E T ' S  C H A T !

January 29th is World Puzzle Day, an exciting game children
and adults love. The diversity of puzzles adds to the
excitement. We plan to organize a grand celebration for
World Puzzle Day. Please email us if you would like to
participate in the preparation and organization of this
celebration. We are open to collaborating with other schools
and educational centers. Contact us at
cpec@peacechildeducation.ca.

World Puzzle Day

International Year of Camel 
The year 2024 is designated as the International year of
Camel by the United Nations and FAO. Camels are crucial in
many countries, including Latin America, Australia, the Middle
East, China, Uzbekistan, and Mongolia. It is essential to
familiarize children with the diversity of this animal across all
regions. For more information about this topic, visit
https://www.iyrp.info/international-year-camelids-iyc-2024


